
                                                                                  
 

           

                                  
        
                                            
 
 
                                     
 
 
 
  

 

COUGAR TRACKS 
MARCH  2023 

 

 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

 
CES Food Pantry 

8:30 – 3:30 

Available Daily 

 

March 5th 

PTF Meeting 
 3:00-4:00 

 

March 4th – 8th 

Read Across 

America  

Spirit Week 

 
March 1rd 

Second 

Trimester 

Grades Close 

 
March 11th – 15th 

Report Cards  

go home 

 

March 14th 

Lake George 

Regional Park 

Applications 

due 

 

March 15th 

No School 

Teacher 

Workshop 

 

March 21st 

Planetarium 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

       

 

February  
Students of the Month 

 
Vivian Maloon, Scarlett Wyman, Icy Kelley, 
Nolan Quirion, June Booth, Colton Brown, 
Colten Morin, Cael Carter, Emma Davis,  

Khloe Kelsey, Landon Richardson,  
Brevyn Gilmore, Conrad Burris,  
Francisca Cruz, Jaxton Brown,  

Emma Demo 

Congratulations !! 
 
 

 

Principal’s Message 
Welcome Back!  I hope everyone had a wonderful winter break.  It is so good to see most of the 
illness that was plaguing so many before the break has gone away.  Fingers crossed it stays that 
way. It is the time of year in Maine where our weather is unpredictable as we transition toward 
spring and mud season.  Remember to send students to school with the necessary items for the 
weather.  Students might also consider packing an extra set of clothing just in case they get wet 
or muddy during recess. 
 
Lake George Regional Park Applications are due back to school on March 14th.  If you need an 
application or have questions please call the school. 
 
Trimester 2 grades closed on March 1st.  Reports will be coming home the week of March 11th. 
 
Our PTF has changed their meetings to the first Tuesday of every month from 3:00-4:00.  Please 
come and join an amazing group who support our students and school in so many ways 
throughout the year.  If you cannot make the meeting but would like information, send an email 
to canaanelementaryptf@gmail.com. 

 
The stretch between February and April vacation is the longest uninterrupted time in our school 
calendar.  We want to see your children here at school and healthy; however, if your child needs 
to miss a day, please remember to contact the school so we can excuse the absence. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Kindergarten Screening will be held on 
May 17th for Canaan Elementary. 
Your child must be 5 years old on or 
before October 15th  to register.  Please 
call the school for an appointment or 
questions at 474-3901. 

Follow us on FACEBOOK at 
 Canaan Elementary School.  
 
https://www.facebook.com/profile.
php?id=100092467663678  
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